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August 13, 2004


MISCELLANEOUS

We wish to express our sympathies to Kathy and Walter Chin of Nesconset, NY for the loss of their son in a recent auto accident.

Mrs. Linda Wu (Wu Sing Sang) passed away on August 10,2004.  The wake will take place at WAH 
WING SANG Funeral Home, 26 Mulberry Street, on Monday 8/16/04.  All friends and former students are invited to attend from 3:p.m - 7p.m.  

Mrs. Wu’s funeral will be for family members only.   Mrs. Davida Chang, Mrs. Wu’s daughter, requests instead of flowers, that a donation be made to your favorite charity in memory of Mrs. Wu.  A suggestion has been made to have a scholarship fund.  Please contact Ann Chan at aechan80@hotmail.com for more information.


Kindly notify other friends and students of Mrs. Wu.
*************************************

We want to wish Danny Young, of Yorktown Heights, NY, a speedy recovery from his heart bypass surgery.  

*************************************

Another one of our friends, Phil Sam, of Chester, PA, had a minor heart attack and angioplasty and we wish him well also.  

